

29th November 2017

Dear Parents/Caregivers/Whanau

Y5 END OF YEAR EVENTS

As we approach the end of our school year, please note the different events that are happening:

Y5 MARKET DAY

The Y5 students have been working hard on a GENEROSITY PROJECT, creating all sorts of Christmas goodies to sell at a market day at school on Wednesday 6th December. Funds raised will be donated to a charity. Although our students will be selling their creations, they may also like to purchase some, everything be priced at \$1.00. Students are encouraged to bring money if they wish to make any purchases.

Y5-6 PRIZEGIVING AT GOLFLANDS CAMPUS

Tuesday 5 December 9.00am-10.30am in the GC school hall. Every student will receive an award and there will be a performance programme. This is the only Prizegiving ceremony for Y 5-6 and will include the formal awards and cups. We will follow the Prizegiving with a **shared morning tea** in the hall for students and parents. Everyone is encouraged to bring a plate of food. We would love some parent help with the morning tea – please let Mrs Lim know if you are available to help (ahyoung.lim@elim.school.nz).

Students are required to wear correct school uniform.

AQUA SLIDE

On **Thursday 7th December** from **9.30am-12.30pm**, Y 5 will be going to **Lloyd Elsmore Pool** for some fun time on the **Aqua Slide** to celebrate the end of the year. Thank you to those parents that have offered to help supervise, please be at school by 9.30am.

Bring togs, towel, hat, morning tea, drink bottle. Students are to wear school uniform.

CYCLE SAFETY

We will be participating in some cycle safety sessions on **Monday 11th December (Rm 4)** and **Tuesday 12th December (Rm 3)**. If your child has a **bike**, they may bring it to school for these sessions, don't forget **helmets**. Bikes and helmets will be available for those students who do not have their own at school. The sessions will involve some theory and some practical activities, including bike and helmet checks for the students that bring their own from home. Students must all wear **closed in shoes** to participate, (no sandals). All sessions will happen inside school grounds.

Mrs Yolanda deJong

Mrs Janelle Palmer

The last day of school is **Thursday 14**th **December**, finishing at 12noon.

Mr John Caetano

We hope that you and your child will have an enjoyable end to the school year!

Yours sincerely

Mrs Helen Bartlem

helen.bartlem@elim.school.nz john.caetano@elim.schoo			mer@elim.school.nz
Cycle Safety Permission Slip	Permission slips are due by W	ednesday	6 th December
I give permission for	Rm	1	_ Y5
to participate in the CYCLE SAFETY SESSIONS			YES / NO
Parent/Caregiver Name:	Się	gned:	
Contact Email:	Contact M	lobile:	